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2110 Wyandot Drive

Denver, CO 80221

phone:
303 426-7006

e-mail:
Ron@ghpd.com

Ronald A. Dahl

August 17, 1997
Nels Nelson

330 Lindley Place

Bozeman, MT 59715-4835

Dear Nels:
I hope this letter finds you well.

I am the son of Kenneth Dahl in Cooperstown, North Dakota.  I have seen some of your letters that you wrote to dad concerning genealogy research.  I have just written to Inger Qvarnstrom and hope to hear from her soon.

Several of my second and third cousins have email and we all try to do some research.  I have sent you a descendant report of Gunnar Essing.  Please feel free to let me know of any errors in it, and I will correct them and send you a new copy.

I will be glad to share anything that I find, and hope that you will have additional information to share with me.

Your Cousin,
Ron Dahl

